
Has COVID-19 

Impacted Your 

Household? 

 Have you or a member of your 

household tested positive for the 

Coronavirus in the last 60 days? 

 Do you have to quarantine to help 

prevent the spread of the virus? 

 Do you need help with household 

supplies? 

Call the Baltimore County Department 

of Health COVID-19 Hotline for more 

information.  

Representatives are available Monday to 

Saturday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and 

on Sundays from 8:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Bilingual staff are available for your call. 

 

410-887-3816 
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